From:

To: City Council

Subject: Public Comment in Support of Recology Sonoma Marin
Date: Monday, January 6, 2025 4:06:40 PM

Hello!

I am writing to urge Council to maintain the existing contract the City of Sebastopol has with Recology
Sonoma Marin. It is really disappointing to think of the significant rate increases small businesses will be
left with no choice but to take on iif the new hauler is awarded the contract. Additionally, SCRR doesn't
offer any incentives to compost or recycle. I urge Council NOT to approve SCRR as the new exclusive
hauler and to continue maintaining the contract with Recology Sonoma Marin.

Thank you so much,

Jennifer

JENNIFER ADAMETZ






